
Nadine Zdanovich
West Gardiner
LD 1138
I support LD 1138 because we need efficient, non-polluting vehicles on the roads.
Being in a car stuck behind dump trucks and buses that run on diesel are the worst!
We can’t even take a healthy walk along the roads, the diesel fumes are very 
nauseating. 
Thank you!


